
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 5/19/2014 9:11:59 AM 
To: marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Sure, Have your person email or call me. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, May 19, 2014 09:10 AM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Hey John, 

I have someone in my staff who needs to understand the ins and outs of utility poles, 
need to find someone for her to ask some questions. Can you help? 

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.couc.ca.gov- 415-703-1997 

From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) [mailto:J8HS@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 4:18 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Re: PG&E 

It's D 14-02-042. 

From: Zafar, Marzia [mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 03:15 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Great. Thanks. 
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Original message 
From: "Hughes, John (Reg Rel)" 
Date:05/07/2014 3:09 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Cherry, Brian K","Zafar, Marzia" 
Subject: Re: PG&E 

Marzia 
I will get you the decision number. TURN filed an App for Rehearing but that was denied. 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 02:47 PM Pacific Standard Time 
To: Zafar, Marzia <marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov>: Hughes, John (Reg Rei) 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

John can give you the information. 

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 1:27 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: PG&E 

Crap... when? 

Mania Zafar- California Public Utilities Commission - Zaf&.couc.ca.gov- 415-703-1997 

From: Cherry, Brian K fmailto:BKC7@pqe.com1 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 1:26 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 

SB GT&S 0444123 

mailto:marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.qov


Subject: RE: PG&E 

Yes. Approved by the PUC. 

From: Zafar, Marzia fmailto:marzia.zafar@cpiic.ca.qov1 
Sent: Wednesday, May 07, 2014 1:25 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: PG&E 

Hi, 

What happened with PG&E's application for an economic development rate? Was a decision 
made? 

Marzia Zafar - Director, Policy & Planning Division 

California Public Utilities Commission | zaf@cpuc.ca.gov | 415-703-1997 
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